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Broughton Primary School: 05.02.2024 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Strive for Five winners: 

Well done to last week’s winner which was Year 2 with 90% of the children in 

class reading five times throughout the week. Congratulations Year 2! Keep up the 

hard work! 

 

Year 6 swimming sessions: 

Our Year 6 pupils will start their swimming lessons at Cockermouth Leisure pool 

immediately after the half-term break (starting Monday 19th Feb until Friday 1st 

March). Unfortunately, the pools do not allow schools to book for weekly sessions 

running over a term, and now only offer ‘blocked’ sessions. As a result, our Year 6 

pupils will have a swimming lesson every afternoon for two weeks. We understand 

that this will cause a lot of washing for families, and will be tiring for the children, 

but there is unfortunately no other option and providing swimming lessons for 

Key-stage 2 pupils is a statutory obligation for schools. School covers the cost of 

the swimming lessons but please could we request a £20 donation per pupil to 

support us in covering the travel costs to/from the pool, which can be paid for on 

SchoolMoney. Thank you for your support with this. 

 

KABS February lottery winners: 

Congratulations to the Feb winners: 

· 1st Prize - Dawn Elliott £50 

· 2nd Prize - Ian Bell £30 

· 3rd Prize - Margaret Cunningham £20 

 

 

 

 

Wk 29/01/2024   

 Attendance Unauthorised 

Catbells 85.71% 0.0% 

Haystacks 98.33% 0.0% 

Barrow 100.0% 0.0% 

Dodd 94.58% 4.17% 

Blencathra 93.13% 0.0% 

Skiddaw 88.26% 0.0% 

   

Friday 02/02/2024 

 Golden Sweatshirt 

Reception Mia Roberts 

Year 1 Sam Motley 

Year 2 Sabela Vargas 

Year 3 Karter Weir 

Year 4 Calvin Skillen 

Year 5 Florrie Sunners 

Year 6 Phoebe Moore 
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Dates for your diary Spring 1: 

Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the 

term and so please check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

· Monday 5th – Friday 9th February – Year 6 Bikeability week 

· Monday 5th February 5pm (Year 3 classroom) – Information evening for Year 

3/4 parents for Derwent Hill 

· Tuesday 6th February – Safer Internet Day 

· Wednesday 7th February 9.30-10am Reception hearing test 

· Friday 9th February 9-11.3am Year 5 to Cockermouth School to watch a show 

· Friday 9th February 3.20pm Break-up for half-term 

· Monday 19th February Return to school 
 

Kind regards,  

 

Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher  


